Jim Garrison
Burton Water Co.
10930 SW 238" st.
Vashon, WA 98070

May 6, 2009

Dave Danner

W.U.T.C. Executive Secretary
1300 Evergreen Pk. Dr.
Olympia, Wa. 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner,

Burton Water Co., Inc. respectfully submits a second revision to schedule No. 4 (sheet
No.24) of our current tariff. In conversations with W.U.T.C. staff, it was discovered that
the total dollar amount to be collected was omitted from our original filing. The effective
date of this revision should be July 1, 2009. Thank You.

- Sincerely,
James K. Garrison
Burton Water Co. President
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